
Frost Middle School 

13700 Sandray Boulevard 

Louisville, Kentucky 40272 

(502) 485-8256 

Fax (502) 485-8453 

Thursday, May 15, 2014 

Jefferson County~ 
Public Schools {(~1l r~'''' 

Shaping the Future 

Dear Chairwoman Diane Porter and JCBE Members, 

The Robert Frost Middle School SBDM Advisory Council requests permission to change the 
name of our school. This school year Robert Frost is transitioning from a middle school to a 61

h 

grade academy program. We re~uest permission to change the school name from Robert Frost 
Middle School to Robert Frost 61 Grade Academy. This school name change will enhance and 
promote the 61

h grade academy program at Robert Frost. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Faith Stroud 
Principal/SBDM Chair 

Darrell Deloach 
Teacher Representative 

-RE~ 
Ramon Wales 
Teacher Representative 

Anita Sinnett 

~:e~ 
Pamela White 
Teacher Representative 
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Frost Middle School 
13700 Sandray Boulevard 

Louisville, Kentucky 40272 

(502) 485-8256 

Fax (502) 485-8453 

Thursday, May 15,2014 

Dear Chairwoman Diane Porter and JCBE Members, 

Jefferson County~ 
Public Schools f(ft1l r~''~ 

Shaping the Future 

The Robert Frost Middle School Family Resource Center Advisory Council members support 
and agree with Robert Frost Middle's request to change the school name. The school is 
requesting permission to change the school name from Robert Frost Middle School to Robert 
Frost 61

h Grade Academy, to enhance and promote the 61
h grade focus at Robert Frost. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Mitchell Randle 

Kelly 
Advisory Council Chair 
Community Schools Coordinator 

WWW,jCpsky,net 
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CINDI FOWLER 
COUNCILWOMAN 

DISTRICT 14 

LOUISVILLE METRO COUNCIL 

• CITY OF LOUISVILLE • 

May 13, 2014 

Jefferson County Board of Education 
3332 Newburg Road 
Louisville, Kentucky 40218 

Dear Chairwoman Porter and Board Members, 

MICHAEL BOWMAN 

LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT 

Robert Frost Middle School is important to our neighborhoods with many of my constituents and 
their children have attended over the years. I am excited for the direction that is being proposed for the 
future of Robert Frost. The proposal to repurpose Robert Frost Middle School as a 61

h Grade only 
academy provides the school a unique opportunity to focus on students during a critical transition period 
in their lives and allows the students the opportunity to adequately prepare for the next level of education 

in high school. 

The school is requesting permission to change the school name from Robert Frost Middle School 
to Robert Frost Sixth Grade Academy, to enhance and promote the 6th grade focus. 

The traditions of this school and its alumni are important to our community, and it is keeping that in 
mind, that I am writing to fully support their request as a first step in building a new, better tradition. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

CITY HALL 
60 I WFST I EFFERSON STREET LOUISVILLE KENTUCKY 40202 
(502) 574-1114 

Sincerely, 

Ct~~j~ 
Cindi Fowler 
Councilwoman, District 14 

SOUTHWEST GOVERNMENT CENTER 
7219 DIXIE HIGHWAY LOUISVILLE. KENTUCKY 40258 
(502) 574-7988 

www.louisvilleky.gov 



Frost Middle School 

13700 Sandray Boulevard 

Louisville. Kentucky 40272 
(502) 485-8256 

Fax.· (502) 485-8453 

June 3, 2014 

Dear Chairwoman Diane Porter and JCBE Members, 

Jefferson County~ 
Public Schools f{t.1l r.,,, 

Shaping the Future 

Due to not having an active PTSA, I am unable to get a letter of support for changing the school's name 

from Robert Frost Middle School to the Robert Frost 6th Grade Academy from the PTSA. 

Si,erely,!r-

. \ 

"""""""' \ -- . 

Fait~~toud 
Principal 
Robert Frost Middle School 

FS/cv 
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